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Visalia Fire and Police to host September 11th Ceremony 

 

On Thursday, September 11, 2014 starting at 9 a.m. in front of Fire Station 51 located at 309 S. 
Johnson Street the Visalia Fire Department will host its last annual remembrance ceremony 
recognizing the major loss of life and destruction caused by the terrorist acts that occurred 13 years 
ago.  Future ceremonies will continue on major anniversary years and recognize this important date 
in order to never forget the loss of life to public safety personnel and innocent civilians.  The event 
will consist of public safety ceremonial traditions with short speeches given by both Police and Fire 
personnel.  Mayor Steve Nelsen will also speak for the event and once it is completed it will be 
followed by some light refreshments provided in the apparatus bay of Fire Station 51.    
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